
From:   
Sent: 18 March 2025 06:56 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2025/0082 

 

I object to this application.  This is the only facility for the crews hole community. No effort has 
been made to lease the property to retain it as a pub. Every community needs facilities to 
socialise and this pub could be central focus point and provide lots of services for the 
neighbourhood. Additionally, it is a lovely old building and does not need to be demolished to be 
replaced by new build with no character.   

Kind regards 

Kate Leftly 

 

  

 

 

 




